Pete Amos/Sentinel file

Trains running to Felton

FELTON — Twenty-seven years after the last run of the Suntan Special, a
rail service between Felton and Santa Cruz will be back on track this
weekend. The new service, using antique trains, is the brainchild of Santa
Cruz, Big Trees and Pacific Railway Company. Trains will start Saturday

-1nﬂunu!uuh¢¢hupnulﬁnSNnan:quunumethuunuhiﬂn
}uwvhn1ﬂleunhlltlnu¢h(hnduw

REFERENCEF

SANTA CRUZ SENTINEL
september 5, 1986



